London Without the Gooners, Saturday 23rd January 2016
23 walkers, 20 miles – leader Julie Welch
23 people joined the walk and despite all week the weather forecast prophesying ‘wet and windy’, come Saturday it was delightfully mild and at one point we even saw some strange big orange thing in the sky. Sadly, nobody was wielding a camera. "Gooners" were successfully avoided, and the walk made an excellent complement to Susanne's walk last weekend, which had similar starting and finishing points, but the opposite way round.
No photos today - weather too dull!

